
From: Murphy, Laura
To: andrew.boyer@alston.com
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: May 30 Public Records Request-VT AGO
Date: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 7:22:03 AM

Dear Andrew Boyer:
 
I write in response to your public records request dated May 30, 2024.  Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(b)
(5), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to the 10-day extension to respond to
your request.  Given the timeframe of your request, it may be necessary to search for responsive
documents within a voluminous amount of records and/or to consult with another agency or with
another department of the AGO to respond to the request.  I hope to have a response for you by
June 13.
 
Sincerely,
 
Laura B. Murphy
Assistant Attorney General
Director, Environmental Protection Unit
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
(802) 828-1059
laura.murphy@vermont.gov
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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